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WAIVING OF THE 80% EXAMINATION THRESHOLD

This circular memo serves to inform you that Management has
waived the 80% examination threshold for the 2021 /2022 Semester
I Examinations - meaning all registered students have been allowed
to write the end of Semester I Examinations. However, those who
will not have cleared the outstanding balances will not access their
results.

Gubula C. Siaciti
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